
 

 

Please ask for Rachel Lenthall 
Direct Line: 01246 345277 
Fax:  01246 345252 
Email:  democratic.services@chesterfield.gov.uk 
 
 

NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE DECISION TO BE MADE 
7 February, 2017 

 
The following Executive Decisions are due to be made by the DEPUTY LEADER 

on TUESDAY, 7 FEBRUARY 2017. 
 

 
Part 1(Public Information) 

 
1.  

  
Approval of the updated lost property policy (Pages 3 - 18) 
 
 
  

 
Reports relating to the decision(s) to be taken are attached to this notice, unless 
they contain confidential or exempt information. A meeting will not necessarily 
take place when the decision is made. Please contact Democratic Services for 

more information. 


